
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

. We  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, January 31                   Newsletter #18 

Upcoming Events 

Valentine’s Day party……………..February 14 

No School, Presidents Day………..February 17 

 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
 

Thanks to everyone who signed 

and returned their child’s report 

card envelope.  If you haven’t 

yet, please return those soon.  

Thanks! 

 

Information about Valentine’s 

Day is on the back of this 

newsletter.  This is the same 

information that was sent home 

last week.  Please contact me 

with any questions.  Thanks! 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 
Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Art 
 

 

Homework  
Spelling: Study these words: 

many, through, colors, very 

CHALLENGE words:  different, favorite 

 

Math:  Pages 73-74. Turn it in by Friday for 

Dojo points!   

 

Reading:  Read 15 minutes every night.   

  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: This week we read 

stories about Chinese New Year.      

Spelling: This week we learned 

that words that end in y must be 

changed to an i before adding 

a suffix, as in cry→cried.  

Math: We are finishing up Unit 6, 

covering double-digit 

subtraction.  We plan to take a 

test next week.    

Writing:  We started our 

Informational Writing Unit.  We 

made a list of topics we are 

“experts” at, that we could give 

lots of detailed information 

about to teach others.     


